
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Professional meeting with Buenos Aires 
International Book Fair´s exhibitors 
 
Dear colleague, 

 
We hope this email finds you well and in a good health. 

 
As you may know, Buenos Aires International Book Fair is one of the most important meeting 

points for the publishing industry in Latin America and a unique platform for networking to all the 

professional parties involved in such industry. 

 
Because this year we will not be able to gather, the Organization has developed a strategy to allow 

distant meetings with the Argentine exhibitors. We would like to invite you to participate in this new 

initiative related to Professional Sessions of the Buenos Aires International Book Fair. 

 
How does it work? 

Access Buenos Aires International Book Fair´s exhibitors list here . 

If you wish to contact our exhibitors, get acquainted with their catalogue update and make 

commercial deals, buy or sell rights, and establish new commercial links, please complete this 

form until May 20. 

 
At the end of registration terms, the Organization will send exhibitors a list of all the professionals 

interested in meeting them and all the contact information submitted. Then our exhibitors will be able 

to contact you and ask for a meeting arrangement through the platform both parties consider most 

appropriate (mail, whatsapp, phone, skype, etc.). 

 
By doing so, the Professional Sessions of the Buenos Aires International Book Fair keep on achieving 

their targets such as matchmaking and networking opportunities for all the professional parties of the 

publishing industry. 

 
Should you have any question, please contact profesionales@el-libro.org.ar 

 

We expect this proposal interests you and feel welcome to participate. 

 
Best regards, 
Fundación El Libro 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.el-libro.org.ar/internacional/expositores/completo/listado/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfLIzCb5f9Y6rroZrokwHhVrfo-JYHp1FxcqsFRlWhQyAVfhQ/viewform
mailto:profesionales@el-libro.org.ar

